

From left are Alma Trueman, Ken Trueman, Elaine Davie from Camphill, Arlene Ehrenberg, John Theobald, Rosalind Hendry and Glenda Theobald.

Walkers support Camphill School

Members of the Walker Bay Walkers visited Camphill on Friday 17 October to make a donation to school funds.

The presentation was made by chairperson Arlene Ehrenberg to Elaine Davie, the senior fundraiser at Camphill.

The members were treated to

some special singing from the learners as well as being shown around the classrooms.

Founder member of Walker Bay Walkers, Ken Trueman, said the whole presentation, seeing the children and meeting some of the staff was a hugely uplifting and worthwhile occasion. Walker Bay Walkers, a non-profit club, meets every Monday, Wednesday and Friday morning at 07:00, at the corner of Impala and Magnolia Street by the Hermanus Bowls Club, to walk varying distances between 6 km and 9 km.

For further information call Arlene on 028 316 2037.